
ILLNESS DISCLAIMER & CODE OF CONDUCT

Precautions

The Evanston Art Center asks anyone with a fever or cold and flu-like symptoms such as a
cough, sore throat, runny nose, or body aches to refrain from visiting the EAC while these
symptoms persist.

Testing Positive for COVID-19

● If a student tests positive for COVID-19, please contact the Director of Education
immediately:

○ Ellie Hazlett
ehazlett@evanstonartcenter.org
847-475-5300 x.108

● If anyone tests positive for COVID-19 we ask you to refrain from visiting the Evanston Art
Center for 10 days after your first positive test.

○ Refund policies for students are waived in the event a student must miss a
scheduled class due to COVID-19. Students may be asked for proof of a positive
COVID-19 test.

COVID-19 Disclaimer: The Evanston Art Center has implemented required safety precautions
and best practices to reduce the transmission of COVID-19. However, such measures do not
eliminate the inherent risk of potential exposure to COVID-19 in public spaces. COVID-19 is an
extremely contagious disease that can lead to severe illness. By visiting the Evanston Art
Center, you voluntarily assume all risks associated with exposure to COVID-19.
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